
 

6 May 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer 

The next of our non-uniform days, to raise school funds in order to help reduce the cost of 

educational visits, will be on Friday 13 May 2022.   

Friday 13 May 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Non-uniform day - £1 per child 

Thank you for your continued support! 

 


